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Thurs.  Oct 19th 2017 Meeting 

Rich Rosen slide show on AHS Nationals 2017. 

The time is 7:00 p.m. at the Trinity Presbyterian Church.  

10200 Shelbyville Rd. 40223.   

 

THE PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

 
We decided at our September meeting to have a fall cleanup of the 

LADS bed at Doris Stonska’s on Saturday Oct 14th starting 

at 8:30 am. For those that were not present to sign up, all help 

would be appreciated. I believe we will try putting down 

cardboard and mulching over that. I will try to get cardboard for 

this purpose. If anyone else has a source, that would also help. 

Michael is going to check if it is possible to have some mulch 

delivered. This is not for sure, so if you have a truck and could 

bring a load of mulch please coordinate with Michael to see if that 

is what is needed.  We should know the exact situation before 

next weekend. 

 

Our October meeting will be October 19th at 7pm at the church. 

Rich Rosen will give a slideshow on photos taken at the National 

in Norfolk,VA. 

 

If you have any questions, contact Michael or myself about the 

cleanup. Hope to see as many people as possible. Bring your gloves 

and weeding tools. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Becky 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Louisville Area Daylily Society 

 

September 16, 2017 

 

Minutes 
 

 

The September meeting of the Louisville Area Daylily Society was 

held September 16, 2017, at Trinity Presbyterian Church, 

Middletown, Kentucky.  We had an unusual meeting day, meeting 

on a Saturday, due to the schedule of our speaker, Lucas Holman.  

We gathered at noon and began the afternoon with LADS 

providing fried chicken and a very tasty array of side dishes and 

desserts provided by our members.  A special treat was a cake 

baked and decorated by Becky Scarborough.  She regularly 

provides decorated desserts, but in this case not only was the 

cake excellent, she decorated it to look like gardens complete 

with trees and flowers.  Thank you, Becky!  

 

President Carrithers called the meeting to order at 

approximately 12:50 pm.  She welcomed all of the members to the 

meeting as well as two guests whom we had met at the Wallitsch 

plant sale. 

 

President Carrithers noted that the Minutes from August were 

included in the Newsletter and no one had any corrections or 

changes.  Andrea King, Treasurer, indicated there were no 

changes in the Treasurer’s Report from the one presented in 

August. 

 



 

 

Ellen indicated that our October speaker will be LADS member 

Rich Rosen.  The meeting will be October 19th, again at Trinity 

Presbyterian Church. 

 

It was decided that our fall workday at the LADS garden at Doris 

Stonska’s home will be Saturday October 14th starting at 8:30 

a.m.  We have daylilies to plant as well as weeding and mulching 

to do that morning, so we look forward to a good turnout! 

 

President Carrithers introduced our speaker for the day, Lucas 

Holman.  Lucas joined us from the Nashville, Tennessee area 

where he teaches high school agriculture.  He also has Holman 

Nursery and sells plants at farmers markets on the weekends.   

We were entertained and educated as Lucas shared photos of a 

wide variety of garden plants.  He was well aware of the Club’s 

familiarity with daylilies, so tried to expand our knowledge of 

other plants, shrubs and trees.  It kept our full attention and was 

a very interesting program!  Thank you, Lucas! 

 

Following a very abbreviated raffle, the meeting adjourned at 

approximately 2:10 p.m.   

 

 
       Respectfully submitted, 

 

       Linda Luck, Secretary 

 

 

 

   

 



 

 

 

 

HOSPITALITY: 
For the month of  October we are asking letters A thru M 

to bring a dish of their choice.  Thank you 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

2017 Calendar 

 



 

 

October 14th:  Fall clean up for LADS garden at Doris 

Stonska’s house/8032 NO. Watterson Trail, 40291 

  

October 19th:  Rich Ross speaker and will also have a 

slideshow.  

 

 

 

 
 
 

Information on Kentuckiana Clubs 

 

 

 

Midwest Peony Society 

Contact:  Don Smith, donsmith@twc.com  

Phone number:  502-876-9300 

<<<<<< 

 

Hostas of Kentuckiana (HOK)  

Six regular meetings, 7:00 p.m. on the 3rd Tuesday of March, April, May, September, 

October and November.  In addition there are Hostas events scheduled throughout 

the year.  Our usual meeting place is Lyndon City Hall, 515 Wood Ave., which runs 

south off New LaGrange Rd., Lyndon, KY. 

 

Contact Phil Raisle:  502-491-9975  or e-mail dukeisours@yahoo.com 

 

mailto:donsmith@twc.com
mailto:dukeisours@yahoo.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

<<<<<< 

 

DSL (Daylily Society of Louisville) 

Meeting location:  Usually the third Monday of the month at the Farmdale Church of 

the Nazarene, 6501 Vandre Ave. located off Smyrna.  About 0.1 miles before Outer 

Loop. 

Contact:  Michael Stephens, e-mail  uofkfan@hotmail.com 

 

<<<<<< 

 

Louisville Area Iris Society (LAIS)  is Jackie Glasscock.   

E-mail:  mjglasscock5@gmail.com 

 

Bluegrass Iris Society (BGIS):  David Cupps, 

e-mail - president@bluegrassiris.org.  
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Membership form with treasurer’s correct address 

Application for Membership 

Louisville Area Daylily Society 

     LADS.PlantFans.com 

 

 

Name____________________________Date____/____/_____   

HomePhone___________________________________Cell_____ 

 

Address____________________________State____Zip______ 

 

Email Address________________________AHS Member 

Yes/No 

 

Annual Dues:   

Individual--$10.00 Dual (same household) -- $15.00 

Youth, (under     18)--$7.50 

 

Please make checks payable to: Louisville Area Daylily 

Society or LADS. Mail payment to:  Andrea King  



 

 

9407 Jonathon Pl. Crestwood, KY 40014 

 

 

 

 

 

‘ 


